
 
Hi Mr. Rozak, 
 
My name is Cindy Lapointe and I work as the Program Director at  Northern Human Services Community 
Services Center. 
 
The reason for my e-mail is to request that a handicap parking sign be placed in front of Marie Lavoie's 
home at  159  Oak St. in Berlin.   I understand from Ms. Lavoie that she has  made a request and that it 
has been denied. 
 
As you may know we have a serious parking problem within the area surrounding the Community 
Services Center, which results in staff and visitors utilizing the parking space in front of Ms. Lavoie's 
home.  It is unfortunate, however we as an agency cannot control where people park even though we 
have made efforts to try. 
 
 Ms Lavoie has shared that she has a handicap parking  pass and on many occasions has no place to park 
in front of her home.  This has recently resulted  in her utilizing the Handicap Parking located directly in 
front of the Community Services Center entrance.  Having Ms. Lavoie use the parking space identified 
for the people we support is not a good resolution to this problem and  makes it difficult for our 
consumers to access the building. 
 
In an effort to solve this ongoing problem, I believe a handicap sign in front of her home would be the 
best resolution for both Ms. Lavoie and the Community Services Center. 
 
In the event she should move as I believe she rents, we as an agency could certainly utilize the handicap 
space for our use, if needed. 
 
Please consider this request and let me know if there is any further information needed. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Cindy Lapointe 
Program Director 
 
Northern Human Services 
Community Services Center 
69 Willard St. 
Berlin, NH  03570 
(603) 752- 1005 
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